
 

 

Vote in-person at the 

Clerk’s Office by  

absentee ballot  

starting  

September 24, 2020 

Office of the City Clerk 

Join Garland Doyle, Interim City Clerk 

for 

What every voter needs to know to 

vote in Pontiac 

September 15, 2020 11:00 a.m. 

Virtual Questions & Answers Forum 

Use the link to join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/98304188955?pwd=VjlmcENpRVo4ZVVNZ1R5T2RjdWYyUT09 

Or 

Phone Number: (312) 626-6799 

Meeting ID: 983 0418 8955 

Passcode: 189304 

Absentee Ballots will be mailed starting September 24, 2020 

For more information email clerk@pontiac.mi.us 

Vote by absentee or at the polls on Election Day November 3, 2020 


